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Children,Young People and Families 
Scrutiny Panel Meeting 
Wednesday, 11 November 2020  
 

 
 
 
Dear Councillor 

 

CHILDREN,YOUNG PEOPLE AND FAMILIES SCRUTINY PANEL - WEDNESDAY, 11TH 

NOVEMBER, 2020 

 

I am now able to enclose, for consideration at next Wednesday, 11th November, 2020 meeting of 

the Children,Young People and Families Scrutiny Panel, the following report that was unavailable 

when the agenda was printed. 

 
 
Agenda No Item 

 
 
 8 Outcome from Wolverhampton Youth Council Survey(Pages 3 - 26) 
  [Wolverhampton Youth Council to present survey findings] 

 
 
If you have any queries about this meeting, please contact the scrutiny team: 

Contact  Earl Piggott-Smith    

Tel  01902 551251    

Email  earl.piggott-smith@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Address Scrutiny Team, Civic Centre, 1st floor, St Peter’s Square, 

 Wolverhampton WV1 1RL 
 
 
Encs 
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Education in 
Lockdown 
Children and Young People Scrutiny 

Presentation 11th November 2020
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Background

• We produced a Mentimeter survey that was 
promoted to Secondary schools over a 5 week 
period via the Head Teachers Bulletin, and 
contacts in schools.

• In total 344 young people took part. This is just 
under 2% of the pupils that attend a secondary 
school in Wolverhampton.

• Pupils from 16 secondary schools took part in 
the survey 

• The survey was launched at a time when a 
number of other surveys had been shared with 
young people such as the Emotional Wellbeing 
survey which could have impacted on 
participation.
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Year Groups of Young People Who Took Part.
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How did you rate your online learning (out of 5)
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We asked young people if they felt they had 
the right technology for home working
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For those young people 
without technology the 
experience was very negative.

• I didn’t have to complete daily work as I 
had completed year 11. I did find that 
assignments sent from sixth form staff 
were not very clear at all and left me very 
nervous, I also found that my laptop 
couldn’t keep up with the amount of 
work I had. 

• Struggle to concentrate 

and learn knowledge... 

teachers took weeks to 

respond. Had the right 

tec but was awful as 

there is three kids 

working on one laptop 

and we couldn’t afford 

another one

• To make sure everyone has right equipment and they 

know what they are doing

• Don't send work to be printed to people who haven't 

got printers.

• not being able to access IT and online lessons at the 

same level as other schools. It is not a level playing field 

for exams. This needs to be taken into account by the 

government

• hated it - work sent via post and had 

no help from school to complete it

• Did barely any work because we had different websites 

for different things so it was really confusing
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What was your experience of education in 
Lockdown

Responses are summarised into three categories

Positive, Average, Negative.

24% of pupils felt positive about the experience

27% average

49% were negative to the experience
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What did you enjoy about home education

THE MOST COMMON 
THEMES TO THAT QUESTION 

WERE AS FOLLOWS

FLEXIBLE WORKING  51% COMFORT AT HOME 16% INTERACTIVE 11%
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What suggestions would you make to improve home 
learning?

THE MOST COMMON 
THEMES TO THIS 
QUESTION WERE

INTERACTIVE/ONLINE 38% LACK OF 
STRUCTURE/CONSISTENCY 

OF WORK 29%

TEACHERS FEEDBACK 19%
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Do you have any other comments regarding your 
education during lock-down

Themes to this 
question were

Structure 24%

Teacher 
Support/Preparation 

12%
Didn’t Enjoy 12%
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Recommendations 
for future 
Home Learning in 
Lockdown

Pupils welcomed the 
phone calls received 
from teachers and 

would  recommend this 
continue in the future.

More support could be 
provided on emotional 

well being.

Supply of ICT 
equipment that’s 

available for young 
people to access

Consistent feedback is 
given to all pupils by 

staff.

Teachers practice 
delivery of on-line 

lessons throughout the 
school year.

Ongoing training to be 
given to all staff on the 
on-line platform that a 

school uses.

Pupils are able to use 
online platforms and 

utilise them accordingly  
such as Microsoft 
Teams or Zoom.

Smaller Group work to 
be encouraged

Lessons to be more 
interactive where 

possible 

Home Education is 
more reflective of a 
normal school day 

Consistent approach 
for all year groups
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Any 
Questions
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Make Your Mark

Make Your Mark was launched on November 1st

this year the vote is online.  We would like to ask 
you to support Youth Council in encouraging as 
many young people in the city to take part as this 
will help set the themes of work for 2021. 

The link to the online ballot is below

https://www.ukparliamentweek.org/en/make-
your-mark/
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